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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Emma & Kaydence 
 

Class 2 
Patrick & Monica 

 
Class 3 

Marcel & Rubie-Lee 
 

Class 4  
Lily-Rose & Hailey 

 
Class 5 

Lexie & Michael 
 

Class 6 
Logan & Tia 

 
Nursery 

Hamish, Dimitra,  
Leo & Lucas 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 10th May 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 94.88% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 5 

 

Early Bird 
Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 
know how to 
help others 

when they are 
upset 

Thank you to everyone who has visited the Book Fair and 
bought books. Every book sold supports your child's 
reading at home and raises money for school. Monday is 
the last day for the book fair.  
On Tuesday a group of children took part in a mini-tennis 
festival at the Telford Tennis Centre. The children 
enjoyed developing their skills alongside children from 
other schools. The children tried really hard and were brilliantly well-
behaved.  

On Wednesday we had a visits from some 
trustees at Maxell to see reading in school. 
Maxell are sponsoring the reading prizes this 
year and the trustees were able to see children 

receiving prizes for reading at home. The trustees were really impressed 
with how many children are so keen to read at home and develop a love of 
reading.  

 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

next Thursday (16th May) 
Dinner Menu change  

 

Pizza or Pasta Bake 
Potato Wedges 

Biscuit and milkshake  

Attendance—Did you know…..? 
 

90% attendance = 1/2 day missed every week 
 

1 school year at 90% attendance = 4 whole 
weeks of learning missed 

 

10 years at school at 90% attendance = a whole 
year of school missed. 

 

5 minutes late every day = 3 days learning lost 
each year 

Absence 
 

Please make sure you contact the school office 
(386640) if your child is ill (don’t forget if your 
child has sickness or upset tummy they must be 
48 hours clear before returning to school). If 

we do not know why a child is absent from school 
it will be marked as unauthorised absence. 

Book Fair 
 

Last day— Monday 13th May 
 

In nursery (morning) and in 
the main entrance area 

(afternoon) Please make sure your 
child has a coat in 
school or nursery 

everyday. The weather 
can change very 

quickly and even in the 
sun it can be quite 

cold outside. 

            Wednesday  
         15th May 

            The school  
             photographer  
            will be in to take 

Classes 1 and 2 
individual and class 

photographs 
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